
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Coach,  
 
Following a fundamental review of the Rules of Golf, the USGA and R&A have shared the 
new Rules of Golf. The goals of this review were to make the Rules more consistent, simple 
and fair, while maintaining the game’s longstanding principles and character. The new Rules 
go into effect on January 1, 2019. 
 
To assist players and coaches with the transition, the USGA is building a series of online 
courses designed to help high-school and college players learn the new Rules. We are 
seeking input and feedback from coaches and players to ensure the courses meet those 
needs.   
 
We are asking that you take a short survey to provide your thoughts on the Rules that are 
most important for your players to know and also your preferences for the design of the 
online course. The survey will take less than 15 minutes to complete.  
 
Please click here to start the survey.  

 
Thank you for your time and feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Pagel 
Senior Director, Rules of Golf & Amateur Status 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/29QD2DB


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


